
Grades 4 - 8 
Chess is a wonderful game for kids!  Experience – backed up by 

many formal studies – has repeatedly shown both academic and 

social benefits for students who learn to play chess. 

 

The St. John Fisher Chess Club begins on Thursday, February 9th. 

We will meet every Thursday from 2:30 to 3:30 in Kane Hall for 6 weeks 

(last meeting will be March 16th).  The cost will be $50.00 per student. 

 

Chess Club will give you an opportunity to meet new people, play against 

different ages, and participate in tournaments. 

 

If you are interested in joining,  please have the permission slip and money 

returned no later than Friday, February 3rd. 

(all checks can be made out to St. John Fisher School) 

    Sincerely, 

    Miss Tovey and Mrs. Schiller 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give my child ______________________________________ permission to 

attend Chess Club. 

 

 

 

parent’s signature 


